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OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

December 21, 1981 

Mr. James Hearst 
Honorary Chairman, Library Fund Drive 
304 W. Seerley Blvd. 
Cedar Falls, IA 50613 

Dear Mr. Hearst: 

The community of Cedar Falls has historically been a community of concern 
for its institutions of service to the citizens. 

We would like to take this opportunity to show our appreciation for your 
part in continuing this personal concern for all citizens of Cedar Falls. 

DOUGLAS C. SHARP 

Your leadership as honorary chairman of the Fund Drive for the renovation 
of the Library was greatly appreciated. You are to be congratulated on the 
successful drive. 

On behalf of the citizens of Cedar Falls, we thank you for your service 
to the community in this most important accomplishment. 

As Mayor, I would like to extend my personal thanks. We need citizens like 
yourself who will give of their time, talents and funds to promote a worth­
while cause for the benefit of their fellow citizens. 

Thank you! 

DCS/amb 
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